Dear Brian,
This is a receipt for your donation to Glenn Pelham Foundation for Debate Education and the Atlanta Urban Debate League.

Thank you for your support! Your donation will directly contribute the development of debate education skills in individuals
that make lifelong positive transformations in their communities and beyond.

Organization: Glenn Pelham Foundation for Debate Education, Inc.
Campaign: Atlanta Urban Debate League

Donor Name: Brian Zhou

Amount: $500

Donation Interval: One-time

Receipt #: 16390456

Donated At: 09/17/2021 22:48:21 EDT

Payment Method: Visa 4024

Donor Address:

4250 Glenhurst Lane

Frisco, TX

75033

United States

How would you like your donation used?: AUDL Programming & Operations
Would you like to receive periodic newsletters from the Atlanta Urban Debate League?: No

The Glenn Pelham Foundation for Debate Education, Inc. is a Section 501(c) (3) charitable organization, EIN 20-0141672.
All donations are deemed tax-deductible absent any limitations on deductibility applicable to a particular taxpayer. No goods
or services were provided in exchange for your contribution.

Thank you,
Glenn Pelham Foundation for Debate Education, Inc.



